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Once again I am pleased to report that the Sunday Evening Lake Concerts have been well 
received in this, the 67th year that they have originated from the Landon Lake House. 
 
We appreciate the dozen or so faithful who settle into the rocking chairs on the porch 
each week and the faithful boaters, numbering from one to sixteen, depending on the 
weather and the smoothness of the water, who come out to enjoy the music and the 
beauty of the sunset, but we can’t count the numbers of those on docks and front porches 
around the Lake who enjoy the music as well. 
 
Eight concerts have been planned for this year with the last scheduled for August  26th. 
 
Our equipment continues to serve us well, and the purchase of an additional twenty-six 
CD’s this past Fall at the modest cost of $52.00 has substantially expanded our CD 
library collection. 
 
And thanks to Chase Stone and his friends who faithfully and responsibly helped to set 
up the equipment and the chairs for each of the concerts in July and August. 
 
And particular thanks to those who made a contribution in support of the Music 
Committee, which totaled $125.00 this year. Expenses have totaled $92.00 thus far this 
year with another $20.00 anticipated in August. That leaves us with a comfortable 
balance of $449.63 available for next year. 
 
Once again I repeat my plea for any interested individuals to join the Music Committee. 
Without a working committee the future of the Sunday Evening Lake Concerts is 
problematic. Now is the time to step forward and help plan for the future.  
 
Lisa and I have enjoyed hosting these concerts and look forward to the possibility of 
another fine season of Lake Concerts next year. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John B. Hewett. Chair 
The Greensboro Association Music Committee 


